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Dear  
 

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received 
on 16 February 2023. You requested: 

I would like to request to the Hamilton branch IRD situated at 21 Home straight 
te rapa Hamilton to provide me the number of staff working at the building in 
2021 before Covid. 

Staff based in the Home Straight building, Hamilton, before COVID-19  

The first major steps to protect people in New Zealand from COVID-19 were taken in 
March 2020 (not 2021). 

In February 2020, 325 members of staff (permanent and fixed-term employees) were 
based at our Home Straight building in Hamilton.  

Publishing of OIA response 

Please note that Inland Revenue regularly publishes responses to requests that may be 
of interest to the wider public on its website. We consider that this response is of public 
interest so will publish this response in due course. Your personal details, or any 
information that would identify you, will be removed before it is published. 

Thank you for your request.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Erina Clayton 
Enterprise Leader, People & Workplace Services 




